
 

Minshull New Road, Crewe, CW1 3PP 
School : 01270 685185  
Fax : 01270 251086 
Email : principal@leighton.cheshire.sch.uk 
Principal : Joanna Young 

Newsletter 
ISSUE N0: 43 

December 

Last Day of TermðThursday 22nd December 2016 

Return to School onðMonday 9th January 2017 

Please see the Academy website for further term 

dates 

Congratulations to this half termôs Principal Award winners: 

Well done to the following pupils for receiving the principalôs award: 

Indy in 3N for an excellent start to Year 3 and a fantastic attitude 

Adam in 2S for trying so hard with all his work 

Olivia in 2S for working hard and being a fantastic friend 

Jeavon in 4S for working hard and making fantastic progress 

Shael in 5E for settling so well into school 

Lennie in 2N for working hard and helping his friends 

Callum in 4S for beautiful manners 

Jacob in 1VS for beautiful manners and working hard 

Nidhi in 6P for beautiful manners and hard work  

Mille in 2S for excellent behaviour and hard work 

Adam in 6J for a great all-round attitude  

Olly in 1HS for persevering and beautiful manners 

Christopher in 3S for always trying his hardest and having a great attitude to school 

Nancy in 1VS for trying really hard and always wanting to improve 

Principalôs Comments 

I would like to say a big thank you for your support in our charity events this term. Your      

generosity has resulted in some fantastic charities receiving our biggest ever  donations ï 

more information later in the newsletter. It is great to see so many parents have logged on to 

the new óEarwigô learning journey. This is a  valuable communication tool and helps you to know what 

your child is getting up to at school. We are delighted to have it up and running in time to capture the 

nativities which are now available for you to view. 

Wishing you all a very happy, relaxing Christmas and l am looking forward to welcoming you back in 

2017. 

Mrs Young 



 

        Art Across Leighton Academy 

It's been another fantastic term of art once again. I have had the 

pleasure of teaching Years 3, 4 and 6 who have all proved yet again 

how creative they all are. 

Year 3 have been finding out all about the Stone Age, which lends its self 

to so much fabulous art. They looked at real cave paintings at the Lascaux 

Caves in France, and drew their own paintings. They then created a    

simple design which they would later turn into a textile piece. Using a   

process of layering merino wool, adding soapy water and massaging the 

wool to fix their design in place, the wool turned into felt. They then added 

stitching and   buttons over the top to create a stunning piece of art! They 

also created their own paint from fruit, veg and spices, experimenting with 

colours and shades. They felt like real Stone Age artists!  

Year 4 children have been creating a different piece of art each week, 

inspired by their magical topic of Harry Potter. They looked at the   

iconic Hogwarts, and painted breath taking watercolour versions. They 

focused on colour and tone to depict the mood of Hogwarts, depending 

on what they had named their painting. Some went for light and bright 

colours for joyous events such as ñVictory at Hogwarts!ò, whilst dark 

and moody colours were used for scary times such as ñLord            

Voldermort Returns!ò They also created their own mirror, where 

they drew what their hopes and dreams for the future would be, 

drew what pet they would take to Hogwarts, and made their own 

howlers! In the style of Harry Potter, ñArt managed!ò 

Year 6 have been reading a fantastic book called ñSkyhawkò about 

Ospreys. Inspired by these majestic creatures, the children created 

watercolour pictures. They then used this to write wonderful poems 

about osprey. The children then chose their favourite bird of prey 

and did lots of sketches before creating a design, which they would turn 

into a silk painting. They had to think carefully about colours and detail in 

their design, before using a gold pen to create the outline on the silk.    

Using special silk paints, they then used a variety of colours to carefully 

paint inside the gold. Finally, they stitched some details using green and 

black threads. Lots of patience was required, which paid off as their work is 

stunning. 

Have a happy and healthy Christmas, and I look forward to seeing you all in 

the new year. 

Mrs Lauren Cutler 

Artist in Residence 
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                 Telephone Calls 
 

Please can all parents and carers save the outgoing academy phone 
number into their phones.  We are experiencing a large number of phone 
calls not being answered by parents, and as you can appreciate this can 
be very  distressing for the child especially if they are unwell or are        

unsure as to where they are supposed to be at the end of the day.  This causes          
safeguarding issues if the school is unclear of  collection times.   
The  number will appear as: 0845 148 0060.  

           Dinner Money Payment 
 

If your child is having a hot school meal can you please send    
payment in on the day or in advance.  Alternatively, you can pay on 
the school gateway system which makes it much more convenient.  
As you are aware the school cannot subsidise payment for school 
meals and we are spending much of our time making calls and 
sending reminder letters and texts out parents for non-payments.   

                          Parking 

You may be aware that the local PCSO has been attending school on 
busy occasions recently.  It was noticed that some parents are parking 
inconsiderately and/or obstructing other vehicles and driveways.  There 
are also a number of parents driving away from the school at high 
speed or using the driveway to turn around.  This is not allowed.  We 

have been asked to inform you that Ã30 fixed penalty notices will be issued to anyone that 
is obstructing or parked illegally. The academy will not accept any responsibility for 
fines issued. Please help us to support the local community and be mindful of where you 
park in the new year.  

               Children In Need 

Thank you to everyone for supporting our óWear Yellowô day, we raised 
an amazing Ã755.33 for this great charity. 

Reception Intake 20167/2018 
 

Please be aware that the closing date to apply for a  place in Reception 2017 is the 15th 
January 2017.  To apply for a place please visit http://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/schools/
admissions/admissions.aspx 

Holiday Dates  

You can find the holiday dates for Leighton Academy on the school website.  When doing 
a google search, you will automatically be navigated to www.termdates.co.uk. These dates 
are not validated by the academy and are often incorrect. Please use the approved 
dates on our website when checking before booking any future trips or holidays.   


